
Notice of Public Test 

THE TOWN OF WHEATLAND will conduct a public voting machine test prior to the April 
2nd, 2024 Spring Primary Election. The public test of the electronic voting machines used 
for this election will take place on March 26, 2024 at 9:30 P.M. at the  

WHEATLAND TOWN HALL 34315 Geneva Rd, New Munster WI . 

 
This notice was posted by my hand this 12th day of March, 2024 at the Town of Wheatland 
Town Hall, Wheatland Center School, New Munster Post Office, Transfer Station, and the 
Town website. 

 


